
Dear Sir, 
     My name is Karen Stone and I reside in Jericho. I have dear friends who have an adult son 
with developmental disabilities. I support $10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot 
planning grant housing that begun as Act 186. I also support developing a pipeline for funding 
the annual development of stable, self-supported housing for adults with developmental 
disabilities. Please consider my plea. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Stone 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


